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To: David Stawick, Secretary
Commadity Futures Trading Commission
1155 21st Street, NW,,

Washington, DC 20581
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U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission (CFTC) recently proposed broad regulatory changes that
include reducing the current leverage available to forex traders from 100:1 to 10:1. As a retail investor |
am opposed to such regulation. Please oppose such regulatory change.

Thank You, Lawrence Pirritino




